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The Good Shepherd School aims to provide education, therapy and some health 

care to children with special needs and disabilities in rural Western Uganda, where 

such children are frequently marginalised, and rarely have access to school. The 

project will provide specialised equipment for pupils at the school, so that they can 

make best use of the educational opportunities open to them. 

 

The project is supported by Bakewell Local Meeting. 

 

 


